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October 22, 2017 
 
 
 
 I am writing this letter to you to express my personal thanks and gratitude 
for your generosity with your donation to Brett Smith to rebuild his house partially 
destroyed by Hurricane Irma in September.  Brett and his wife were very moved 
by the way our industry responded.  Because of the kind and generous people in 
our industry like you, Brett Smith received almost enough donations to rebuild his 
house.  Hellen Keller once said, "The best and most beautiful things cannot be 
seen or touched -they must be felt with the heart."  The experience of seeing the 
outpouring of generosity has touched all of our hearts.   
 

Unfortunately, most people do not understand what it can be like to lose 
everything and not have any backstop like insurance.  We will put up on our 
Facebook page and our web site site the progress he has made for you to see. I 
am sure you will be impressed. You can go to this link to see the before and after 
pictures: 

 
https://totaltruckparts.net/galleryBSmith.html 

 
 I hope you never have to go through something like this.  We pray that 

you will never have to experience what Brett did, but if you ever have a natural 
disaster, please call upon us at Total Truck Parts and we will be there and show 
our generosity. 
 
Thank you again, 
 
Very Truly Yours, 
 

Marc A. Karon 
 
 
Marc Karon 
President 

https://totaltruckparts.net/galleryBSmith.html

